
The first event that the youth helped with was the annual carnival in September. We helped set
up the carnival stalls and sold cutlets, lamb chops, and samosas.

On October 2nd, we hosted the blood drive in conjunction with the Ghambar. We received 8
blood donations resulting in 12 pints of blood.

In December, we had our annual Christmas party at the center, and lots of kids and parents
attended. We had bingo, musical chairs, decorated Christmas cookies, and gingerbread houses.
A special Thank you to  Mrs. Jasmine Mistry our special Santa Clause!

In  February, we had Darius Tamboli come and give us a special presentation on Colleges on
behalf of the Legacy committee.

We also had some of our youth participate and help Vehishta Auntie in the Asia Society event
during our spring break.

In the following months, we’re planning on Atash Kadeh cleanup day, another stall in the
Carnival, Lunches of Love, etc

We would like to thank everyone for your help! We appreciate all of the help we’ve received
from our mentors, instructors, youth parents, and our wonderful ZAH community!
Thank you.


